From: Haylen Office Email

Sent: Friday, 22 March 2024 3:30 PM

To: Budget Estimates

Subject: Correction to November 2023 Budget Estimates - Transport Supplementary Questions 230 &
233

Dear Director

| am writing to request corrections to responses to Supplementary questions 230 and 233 from the November 2023
Transport Budget Estimates hearing on 7 November 2023.

A typographical error was made in these responses and are highlighted below:
Supplementary Question 230 - Previously tabled answer
| am advised: (a) 17 per cent of bus stops are equipped with CCTV cameras.
Supplementary Question 230 - correct answer
| am advised: (a) 0.17 per cent of bus stops are equipped with CCTV cameras.
Supplementary Question 233 - Previously tabled answer

| am advised: (a) 17 per cent of bus stops across the Sydney bus network are equipped with CCTV cameras,
with some night bus routes utilising these bus stops.

Supplementary Question 233 - correct answer

| am advised: (a) 0.17 per cent of bus stops across the Sydney bus network are equipped with CCTV cameras,
with some night bus routes utilising these bus stops.

Should you or the Committee Secretariat require further information, please contact Anju Sharma A/Senior
Manager, Parliamentary Services

Yours sincerely

Office of the Hon Jo Haylen MP
Minister for Transport

52 Martin Place
Sydney NSW 2000

| acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and pay respects to Elders past and present. | also acknowledge all
the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander staff working with NSW Government at this time.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.





